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I am opposed to the very idea that a law abiding citizen should have to jump through 

many hoops,pay various fees,then ask permission to purchase a firearm. 

This bill is unconstitutional and should be voted down and thrown out. 

Thank you, 

Donn Easton 

Veteran of The United States Air Force (Vietnam era) 


